
Appendix 5

Summary of Written Responses

In favour Opposed No opinion
Parents/Carers of children at the Junior School 17 0 0
Parents/Carers of children at the Infant School 23 0 0
Parents/Carers of children at both schools 12 0 0
Parent Governors, Junior School 3 0 0
Parent Governors, Infant School 1 0 0
Governors, Junior School 1 0 0
Governors, Infant School 4 0 0
Members of Staff 3 0 0
Local Members 2 0 0
Interested parties/other respondents 4 0 0
Total 70 0 0

Comments Supporting the Proposal

 I feel much happier having attended the meeting and knowing that the headteachers 
and governing body fully support this proposal.

 I cannot see why this is simply not one school.
 I think it would help the children make the transition
 100% agree.
 Communication between the schools will improve.
 A good rapport between child + teacher will enhance.
 It would avoid having to re-apply for the Junior school
 Children have a great sense of identity.
 I think this will work very well.

Comments for the Governing Body/Local Authority to Consider

 I would like to emphasis that only if both heads are voluntarily retiring do I support 
this.

 Care and attention should be given to those deaf/partially children attending 
Fleetdown to ensure a space of quiet can be offered in this all through school.

 Please can thought go to school uniform.  It might be a very costly experience for 
many parents.

 Would the amalgamation increase the number of students per class?
 Would it be detrimental in any way to overall teaching?
 Retain the name of Fleetdown and its uniform.
 I am concerned that any demolition and rebuilding would be disruptive to the 

children.
 Would not want to see any redundancies of existing staff as they are all excellent.
 Hope that the news school will be able to attract a headteacher qualified enough to 

carry the school through the initial difficulties.
 School opening and finishing times – possible problems with human and car traffic. 


